
250 Murray Street Tocumwal Traffic Management Details  

 

As requested below are details of the development of the traffic generation from the proposed use: 

As part of the business function, it is anticipated that there would be no more than 4 semi-trailer 
movements from the site a week, numbers each week will vary depending on the demand in sales of 
containers. Generally, there will be less.  

Trucks will enter from either south bound or north bound of the Newell Hwy the head East on 
Racecourse then North on Murray Street to the site, Trucks will exit in the same direction.  See 
below diagram of  the proposed traffic movements.  

 

 

Traffic Movements highlighted in yellow where trucks will come in out from the development.  

The largest vehicle entering the site will be a 19 meter semi-trailer and other vehicles will be a tilt 
tray trucks heavy rigid tray truck.  

Lighter vehicles will travel via Murray Street to and from site.  



There is a satisfactory distance from the road verge to the entry gates to allow vehicles to safely park 
out the front if gates are closed and the same when they are existing. The road condition from the 
verge to gate is an existing bitumen seal and concrete this reduces the impact on Murray Street.  

 


